
Town Board Meeting  
November 10, 2014 
Bradley Town Hall  
  
Chairperson Kevin Koth called the meeting to order. Supervisors Robert Eisenman, Bill Jelinek and Joan 

Hilgendorf were present.  

The Treasurer’s report was presented as follows: Building & Office Equipment Fund-$0.00 Equipment 
Fund - $253,669.02; General Savings Account - $22,875.66; Checking Account - $224,689.47; Cemetery 
Fund - $17,686.06; Playground Fund - $14,747.59; Greenwood Cemetery - $100,000.00 CD and 
Cemetery Beautification Fund - $12,300.90  
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to adopt the Town budget in the amount of $997,135.00. Motion passed 4-0. 
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Eisenman to approve the minutes from the October 13, 2014 board meeting. Motion 
passed 4-0.  
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Koth to approve the vouchers #2453 through #2497. Motion passed 4-0. 
 
There are no license applications or correspondence. 
 
Following interviews October 30

th
 Jeremy Kurtzweil was chosen as the new Town Assessor. 

 
Plan Commission Chair Harry Gladwin said that he will be attending a Lincoln County Land Services 
meeting November 13

th
 and will report back to the board. There were no recommendations from the 

commission. 
 
M/M Hilgendorf/Jelinek to give a .15 cent raise to the waste and recycling workers and a .10 cent raise to 
the election workers. 
 
Byron Lange reported that new tires for the grader have been ordered.  
The winter maintenance policy was approved. 
 
The town will replace the stop signs by the railroad tracks on Red Pine Road and notify the railroad for 
reimbursement. 
 
The fee for the use of Kahle Park for the ARM group for Fall Ride weekend will be raised to $400.00. 
 
Jelinek reported that the town had received credit from Advanced Disposal. 
 
As there was no other business the meeting was adjourned. 
 
 
 
       Ann Eckman, Clerk 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


